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Tuition Notice for 2024-25
Tuition set for the 2024-2025 school year.

Dear Saint Paul’s Choir School Families,

At Saint Paul’s Choir School, we are committed to ensuring that every student is known, valued, and
lifted up by teachers and peers, so that he can achieve at his highest level. I welcome you to re-enroll
your child for the 2024-25 school year, so he can continue to thrive— faith, music, academics, student
leadership, service and more— fully and without reserve.

The Saint Paul’s Choir School Leadership Team, in consultation with the Advisory Board, has
recommended that we set next year’s tuition at $21,500. In setting these rates, we balanced the impact
of tuition on our families, the need to increase faculty salaries in order to retain and attract the teachers
who hold themselves and their students to the highest academic standards, and the mandate to provide
the vigorous academic and music program that is our hallmark.

As many of our returning families know, we use an enrollment agreement to confirm re-enrollment.
We prepare re-enrollment agreements upon considering the results of each family’s financial
circumstances. We recommend that families complete a financial aid application by January 15, 2024.
You can access the financial aid application by following these steps:

1. Go to the admission page on our website: Admissions | Saint Paul's Choir School | Harvard
Square (saintpaulschoirschool.us)

2. Scroll down and click on Tuition and Financial Aid
3. Click on Financial Aid Application

As we are launching the re-enrollment process now, we ask that you use your 2022 tax return andW2
information to validate your financial aid application and estimate your 2023 income in your FACTS
financial aid applications.

https://www.saintpaulschoirschool.us/admissions
https://www.saintpaulschoirschool.us/admissions
https://www.saintpaulschoirschool.us/copy-of-frequently-asked-questions
https://online.factsmgt.com/aid


Please keep in mind that our financial aid budget is limited. Late applications will be reviewed and
provided awards as funds are available. We ask that you complete the financial aid process by January
15, 2024. Although participation in the financial aid program is not mandatory, the School highly
recommends that all families apply.

I appreciate your commitment to Saint Paul’s Choir School. Thank you for sharing your son(s) with
us.

Sincerely,

Thomas Haferd, PhD
Head of School


